Dear Tenants,

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance our community,
we would like to invite your suggestions for outdoor improvements.

Your feedback is valuable, and we want to ensure that our outdoor spaces meet the needs and
preferences of all residents. Please share your ideas on areas such as landscaping, seating
arrangements, recreational facilities, or any other improvements you envision.

You can submit your suggestions by replying to this email or dropping a note at the management
office by [insert deadline].

Thank you for helping us make our community a better place to live.
Best regards,
[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Property Management Company]



